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Comments: I am concerned about the clear cutting and thinning at the Pole Creek cross country ski area. We

have had clear cutting and thinning on our mountain property on the south end of the Big Horns. With the wind

and shallow root growth of the trees, we have had a large area of blow down timber. This could be a major

problem at the Pole Creek ski area if clear cutting and thinning happens near this area. Thank you for

considering our concerns as you move forward with your project. 


